
IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS 

Catholic Health Association of the United States “We are Called” anti-racism initiative 

Hotel Dieu Shaver celebrates 

its 15th Anniversary  

Leadership Formation Program (English) – Module 2: 
May 25th-28th, 2021 

Montreal, Quebec – pending COVID-19.   

This program already has all students registered. 

Leadership Formation Program (French) – Module 1: 
June 15th-18th, 2021 

Tracadie, New Brunswick – Accepting registrations for 
new students on the CHI website.  Space is limited. 

Accepting applications for Fall 2021 from new     
students in the next English program on the CHI  
website. 

The Catholic Health Association of the United States continues it work on fighting racism through its “We are 

Called: Confronting Racism by Achieving Health Equity” initiative.  You can sign up to receive updates from the 

CHAUS on their efforts and share 

resources and best practices.   

Please play a part in “efforts to 

achieve equity in our own health 

systems, facilities and communities 

and to  advocate systemic change 

in the wider health care sector and 

our society.”   

We, at CHI, will also keep links to this material on our website at http://catholichealthpartners.com/anti-racism-

resources 

CHI Board Meeting Dates via Zoom: 

November 25, 2020 

December 9, 2020 

January 20, 2021 

Corporate Meetings – February 17, 2021 

Corporate Meeting – March 10, 2021 

April 14, 2021 

June 2-3, 2021 – Annual Corp 

June 17-18, 2020 – CHP Annual  

Catholic Health International 

1710 Water Street 

Miramichi, New Brunswick, E1N 1B4 

506-778-5302 catholichealth@chpchi.com

In 2005 Hotel Dieu Hospital (established in 1953) assumed 

the governance and management of the Shaver Hospital 

(established in 1909) as a result of new directions for 

health care restructuring by the Ontario Ministry of Health 

and Long Term Care to form Hotel Dieu Shaver.  In October 

of 2020 staff, trustees, physicians, staff, volunteers, 

patients and loved ones celebrated that milestone with a 

BBQ in the Healing    Garden.  Catholic Health International 

wishes to congratulate Hotel Dieu Shaver Health and 

Rehabilitation Centre on this special occasion.   

Catholic Health International is committed to perpetuating the healing ministry of Jesus in the spirit of the founding Sisters 
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